
MEETING: 

 

MHLAC MEETING DATE: July 6, 2017 MEETING TIME: 12:00 pm 

LOCATION: 

 

Holy Rosary Healthcare, Rm 34 CHAIRPERSON: 

Vacant 

 

PRESENT: Antonia Klein, Jennifer Winkley, Jeanne Vetch, Kathleen Kaiser, Sarah Lewin, Cherie LeBlanc, Diana Seleg 

  

  
TOPIC DISCUSSION/CONCLUSIONS/RECOMMENDATIONS ACTION Timeline 

Taking the helm 
 
 

Antonia enquired as to whether Jeanne would be interested in 
being the chair of the LAC. Jeanne stated she would think about it 
and asked what all it entailed in regard to strategic planning. 
Antonia suggested that someone might assist Jeanne at being the 
co-chair. 

 
Tentative 
 

 
None 
 

 
Elevate Montana 

 
The LAC discussed the need for a master trainer in the eastern part 
of the state and is not willing to pay for travel for someone to travel 
from the western part of the state. Will re-visit in November. In the 
meantime, discussions were held on reaching out to ND to 
determine whether there is a trainer in Bismarck or Williston willing 
to train.  

 
Will re-visit 
discussion in 
November 2017 

 
November 
2017 

CASA 
 
 
 
 

Cherie reported that because of a grant being received she was 
able to hire two staff in other areas to assist her. Cherie intends to 
look at the scheduling of the ACES trainings and viewings of 
“Resilience” sometime in the fall.  
 

 
Will re-visit 
discussion in the fall 
 
 
 

 
September 
2017 

 
Let’s Get OPENN (Observe, 
Protect, Engage, Nourish, Notify) 

 
Ken was not able to attend the July meeting.  

 
Ken will report the 
status of the OPENN 
program 
development at the 
August meeting. 

 

 
Treasurer’s Report 

 
 

 
Jeanne reported that the UUAW donated $100 and AFSP paid for 
half of the MHFA manuals for the last training. 
 

 
Update at August 
meeting 
 
 

 



 
Miles City Fire Department 

 
Sarah Lewin enquired what the Crisis Intervention Training 
consisted of in its training as she saw a police officer use some of 
the principles of the program. Antonia will connect Sarah with 
MarCee Neary of the Community Crisis Center in Billings who is 
currently working on the planning of the yearly CIT there. 

 
Update at August 
meeting. 

 

 
Strategic Planning 
 
 

 
Mental Health First Aid class will be scheduled for September. 
Antonia reported that the ESAA has donated the cost of 30 
manuals for the upcoming training.  

 
Update at July 
meeting 
 

 

 
Film Festival 
 
 
 
 

 
Jeanne reported that three people showed up for the film shown in 
June. The next film will be held Thursday, July 20 at 6:30 at MCC, 
Room 106. The film will be “Benny and Joon” with Mary Stuart 
Masterson and Johnny Depp. Antonia stated she would contact 
Mike Mintz to ask if he will put an ad about the film presentation on 
milescity.com and Jeanne will make sure an announcement gets 
into the newspaper. 

 
Update at August 
meeting 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
oneHealth 
 
 
 

 
Wendy reported that the community needs assessment has been 
completed and she will try to share the results at the August 
meeting. Members were excited to see the results.  
 

 
Update at the August 
meeting., 

 

 
Next Meeting 
 
 

 

 
Thursday, August 3rd at 12:00 at HRHC in Conference room 3. 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


